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Dear Parents, 

We are pleased to confirm that we will have a range of animals visiting Year 2 on  

Wednesday 13th September, as an enrichment activity for the children to enhance their learning 

about their topic of “Would you prefer to be a Dragon or a Hamster?” from the company 

Raptoxotics. 

 The cost will be £6.50 per child and includes a presentation by the animals’ handler.  

As part of the visit the children will have the opportunity to look at and touch some of the animals. 

Please indicate on the form below if your child cannot touch or be around animals due to allergies. 

Please also indicate if you think your child might be anxious about this experience.  

Please send in the money and the reply slip by Friday 8th Sept.  Do not hesitate to come and see us if 

you have any questions or worries. For more information please see the visitor’s website. 

http://www.raptorxotics.co.uk/  

Year 2 Team 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

Year 2 visit by Exotic Animals – 13th September 2023 

 

Child’s Name: …………………………………………………………………………… Class: ……………………………………………. 

□        I give permission for my child to attend the talk on exotic animals and I enclose £6.50. 

□        My child is allergic to animals and cannot attend.  

□    My child may be upset in the presence of animals.  

 

Signed: ……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………... 
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